
 

 

 

 
 
 
Message from Miss Wheeler 
 
Another brilliant week at Brunswick Park has flown by. Recently, I thoroughly enjoyed visiting 

classrooms to see the excellent guided reading lessons taking place across the school. It was 

wonderful to see children engaged and excited in their reading sessions, and the expression 

and fluency in each class were fantastic to hear! This week, I have had the pleasure of joining 

many computing lessons. Children throughout the school were developing their computing 

skills from exploring direction with Bee-Bots in Nursery to recognising how data is transferred 

across the internet in Year 6! 

 

Industrial Action 

Please remember that the school will be closed on Wednesday 1st February due to strike 

action.  

 

Parking 

May we ask parents using the service road to park respectfully. You should not be parking on 

the roundabout. It is dangerous to you and others, especially the children. We have had 

reports of parents being aggressive to our staff and each other. This is not acceptable. 

 

Mr Reisman’s PE Awards 

Week 17 27/1/2023 



 

The Positive Bean 

Our very own brilliant Simi is running a holiday camp this half term. Please see below for 

details. Contact Simi to enrol in this fantastic club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coffee Mornings 

Don’t forget our Coffee Morning on Monday 6th February at 9.00am. This week’s session will 

be based on reading with your child. You are all welcome. Please do try and pop along if you 

are free. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 1st February- Industrial Action- School Closed 

Monday 6th February – Coffee Morning- Supporting Reading 
 

Tuesday 7th February Year 2 to St. Paul’s Cathedral 
 

Friday 10th February – Non Uniform day. Please ‘dress to express’ as part of Mental Health 
Week 

 



 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Congratulations to 1EB and 1BW who both won the attendance award last week with 98.33%. 

The whole school attendance was 94.88%.  RS and 6H had the best punctuality.  

Please try and make sure that your child is on time for school.  When children are late the 

office staff are away from their desks and not able to answer your calls as they are taking late 

children to class. We understand that circumstances occur to make you late occasionally but 

ask that those that are late persistently make a conscious effort to be more punctual. 

 

 
 

       

 

 

 

   

   

   


